
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,   

  

We are very pleased to inform you that CFE Tax Advisers Europe, in cooperation 

with IBFD, has published its Annual Report for 2021. 

 

We invite you to read the publication and remain available for any questions or 

comments you may have. 

 

Wishing you a very joyful holiday season and a successful New Year.  

 

https://taxadviserseurope.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0823f78338ab363b7e312367d&id=bd2393c569&e=7a3378edd0

